
 
 

 
 

    

 

 
 

 
 

When?  Tuesday, July 31st, 2018 

 Time?  9:00 a.m. – 11:40 a.m. or 5:00 p.m. – 7:40 p.m. 

          Where?  Gym (students) 

                                                        Cafeteria (parents) 

Students will get to know other incoming 6th graders, practice locks, participate in team building, follow a mock schedule, and 

learn about our staff and school. 

Parents will be able to purchase locks ($5.00), have an opportunity to log into Portal, and ask questions to our Principal and 

Assistant Principal. Parents do not need to stay the entire time.  Students will return to the Cafeteria at the end of the session.   

 

 
 

 

Mrs. Sally Centner, 6th Grade Guidance Counselor   727-547-7689 ext. 2127 


